FAQs

Question: Is there a Bill of Quantities (BOQ) available?
Response: We are not in a position to issue a BOQ. However, all the requirements have been included in the tender specification. Contractors are welcome to visit the site to make their own assessments. Please contact the Executive Principal’s PA (Kerry Hampton) at 0121 556 1351 to make the necessary arrangements.

Question: Can you provide further information about the requirements?
Response: Please refer to the tender documents which has the full requirements and specification of the project. All specified items need to be priced to qualify for the Evaluation stage. 

